
so· 
UT SOUTHWESTERN PROFESSORS HONORED 

DALLAS -September 29, 1995 -Dr. Paul C. Peters, professor emeritus of urology and 
surgery at UT Southwestern Medical Center at Dallas, has been named to receive the 
Valentine Medal. 

Awarded annually by the New York Academy of Medicine's urology section, the 
medal recognizes a urologist who has contributed significantly to the field. 

The award was endowed by the late Dr. Ferdinand Valentine, a New York urologist 
who helped found the American Urological Association. It will be presented to Peters at the 
academy's annual meeting in April, where Peters is scheduled to address the urology section. 

Peters, former chairman of urology at UT Southwestern, retired Aug. 31. 
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DALLAS - September 29, 1995 -Dr. Robert Star, associate professor of internal 
medicine at UT Southwestern Medical Center at Dallas, has been selected as the 1995 
recipient of a Young Investigator Award given jointly by the American Society of 
Nephrology and the American Heart Association. 

The award recognizes Star's laboratory research on a natural hormone that is thought 
to relieve pain and reduce fever . Star will present his findings at a conference this fall. 

A graduate of Harvard College, Star earned his medical degree at Harvard Medical 
School. 
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DALLAS -September 29, 1995 -Dr. John Rush, vice chairman for research in 
psychiatry at UT Southwestern Medical Center at Dallas, has been named outstanding 
psychiatrist of the year by the Texas Society of Psychiatric Physicians. 

The award will be presented at the society's annual meeting in San Antonio in 
November. 

A nationally recognized leader in the treatment of depression, Rush holds the Betty Jo 
Hay Distinguished Chair in Mental Health at UT Southwestern. 

A graduate of Princeton University, Rush earned his medical degree at Columbia 
University College of Physicians and Surgeons. 
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